
From: 	 Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
To: 	 Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/9/2011 1:46:05 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: oops 

This is actually a pretty fair representation of the issue. 
The language I cribbed below is the point I was really hoping we would be conveying in your missives to the Hill on 
this matter: 

op 
From: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 10:45 AM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Clemens, Shelley (USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Subject: Fw: oops 

Post story. 

here is the right link: http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2011/03/09/AR2011030901985.html?hpid=topnews  

To "Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor>" <Robert.Sherwood@usdotgov> 

cc 

Subject RE: F+F; Agent Brian TerryLink 
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